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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear friends and family,
After a difficult time of sickness from January through 
March, we are so grateful to God that these last few 
months we have enjoyed relatively good health. Justo’s 
schedule is very full these days as all the short term 
assistants have returned back to the US. At the end of 
May, a recent graduate from AFLBS, Emma Twedt, 
will be coming down to help Tricia in the home and 
also help with the youth ministry in the church. She 
will be staying with us for two months.

We were blessed to receive the AFLBS mission team in 
April. It was a large group (over 20 people) and they 
worked with the Bilingüe School’s spiritual emphasis 
week. Justo was the main translator during this time, 
so he stayed especially busy. We enjoyed working 
with this special group of kids and were blessed by 
their willingness to serve and flexibility. We had fun 
having the whole team over to our home one night 
for popcorn and “question and answer time with the 
Pillmans.” They had great questions for us!

Other events we have recently participated in: 
• A church leadership retreat immediately following 
the AFLBS team visit. We were challenged to evalu-
ate our priorities and make sure we were putting first 
things first. 
• A church family fun day. Justo gave the teaching in 
the morning.

Praises
• Praise for the good health we 
have been having recently.
• Praise the Lord for the leader-
ship retreat and for the unity we 
have in the leaders of the church.
• Praise for the good times of dis-
cipling couples we’ve had recently.
Prayer Requests
• Pray for Tricia and Joshua. They 
have been dealing with a stubborn 
thrush infection for months. Pray 
that the Lord would give complete 
healing there. Continue to pray for 
good health for all the family.
• Pray for faithfulness for the 
young people we are discipling. 
They have been struggling as of 
late. 
• Pray that the Lord would bless 
Emma’s ministry while she’s here.
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http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake 
Blvd.

Minneapolis, MN 55441

• A youth retreat on the beach, which Justo also 
taught at. We as a family attended this event. It’s al-

ways a 
bit of 
work 
having 
little 
ones 
at the 
beach, 
but we 
did 
enjoy 

the time.
• Special times of discipleship with other young 
couples. 

Love in Christ,

Justo, Tricia, & family

Justo teaching at the youth beach retreat

AFLBS team doing a drama on David and Goliath
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